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USCIS Response to Ombudsman 
May 25,2005, 

Delete any reference within USCIS forms ("1" and "N" forms) that indicates a 
speciflc fee amount applies to an action, add replacing such language with the 
statement (or equivalent), "A fee is required to process this action. Information on 
the current feefor this action is available on the~nternet at www.uscis~~ov and by 
telephonefiom the National Customer Service Center at 1 (800) 375-5283. If the 
correct fee is not included, the action will not be accepted by USCIS." 

USCIS agreed with this recommendation. Recently USCIS approved funding to begin 
the transformation process for our forms. The task of modifying forms to reflect the 
change is in process. We are currently engaged in discussions with DHS and the Office 
of Management and Budget (OMB) on change notification requirements and other 
concerns. We do not have a timetable now on when USCIS will obtain authorization to 
implement this proposal. 


